
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

To: All Media  
 
Att: News Editors 
 
For immediate release 
 
05 September 2019 
 
 
MEC Lesufi to Visit Laerskool Kollegepark on the Latest Development 
Regarding the Kidnapping Case. 
 
The Gauteng MEC for Education and Youth Development, Mr Panyaza Lesufi, 

will today 05 September 2019 visit Laerskool Kollegepark to establish 

information on the allegations involvement of a Grade RR educator in the 

kidnapping incident of a 6-year-old. The MEC will make necessary 

pronouncement accordingly. 

 
 
Details are as follows: 

 

Date : 05 September 2019 

Time :               15:00 

Venue:              Laerskool Kollegepark 

                          77 General Froneman Street 

                          Vanderbijlpark  

 

For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of Education’s 

Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

 
Issued by the Gauteng Department of Education 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial 
Government's portal at www.gauteng.gov.za 
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